
MARSHAL CARTER 

 

Hi! My name is Marshal Carter and I am a graduate of Campbell University College of Pharmacy & Health 

Sciences. I am an energetic and patient-focused licensed pharmacist who has practiced in New York, 

North Carolina, and New Jersey.  Having earned the United States Public Health Service Award, I am 

proud to have been recognized for my Public Health passion.  More recently, I have been assisting with 

recovery efforts in Western NC after Hurricane Helene.      

  

I believe that patients are best served by a team of healthcare professionals. I began a consulting service 

upon graduation where I have worked with chiropractors, nutritionists, nurses, and doctors to consult 

with them on how to best serve their patients. My role was to review lab values and make 

recommendations that highlight the positive impact a pharmacist can have in the collaborative 

healthcare model.  The consulting service afforded me the distinct opportunity to learn from other 

practitioners as well as educate them on how pharmacists are vital links in the health care continuum. I 

have also had the honor to coauthor continuing education utilized by NC Chiropractors.  

  

Having worked at an Independent Pharmacy in Wake Forest during and after pharmacy school, I 

understand the challenges faced by independent pharmacies when serving their communities.  From 

2015-2017, I worked in New York as the Pharmacy Manager for Target who was then acquired by CVS 

Health. I served as the district immunization leader and traveled to pharmacies in three states to 

enhance their public health immunization programs. Upon moving back to North Carolina in 2017, I have 

served 30+ Target channel pharmacies, from Asheville to Raleigh, as a floater. Wanting to advance my 

education further, I took the BPS exam and became credentialed as a Board Certified Geriatric 

Pharmacist in early 2019.  I was promoted to manager at CVS in Charlotte, and appointed the district’s 

immunization ambassador for the 2019-20 flu season.  I have since been promoted to District Leader 

serving over 60 retail locations in 3 years.    

  

The experiences I have had since graduation have all contributed to my understanding of the profession 

of pharmacy as well as the board’s role in protecting the public. I am constantly humbled by the 

outpouring of support I have received from practitioners all across the state, and the communities in 

which I serve. If elected, I promise to keep the public’s safety my primary objective and continue to be a 

servant leader.   
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